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Thursday, February 27, 2025 at 13:27:16 Eastern Standard TimeThursday, February 27, 2025 at 13:27:16 Eastern Standard Time

Subject:Subject: Support for Gen. Cedric Wins
Date:Date: Thursday, February 27, 2025 at 12:20:30 PM Eastern Standard Time
From:From: Terrin Tucker
To:To: BOVSecretary

Dear VMI BOV,

I am writing to express my support for VMI Superintendent, MG (Ret) Cedric Wins.  I believe
that his track record and his leadership during difficult times has uniquely positioned the Institute
to produce honorable young men and women who will become our future leaders around the
world. VMI's mission has been upheld with Gen Wins at the helm and when I'm out speaking
with high school students and their parents, I do that with a sense of pride because of VMI's
uniqueness and the type of leaders that we produce.

Please consider my voice of support for Gen Wins as you carry out your duties as members of
the VMI Board of Visitors and I thank you for your service to the Institute.

Respectfully,

Terrin Tucker '95
President, VMI Club of the Triad


